
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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08 May 2019 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

Go 4 Schools – Parental Engagement 
 
In our efforts to further improve our communication with you and develop our culture of 
transparency, we are giving parents access to our online management information system, 
‘Go 4 Schools’.   
 
This will enable you to have 24/7 access to your child’s assessment data, attendance 
record, behaviour information and progress reports giving you to ability to have greater 
involvement in your child’s school life and their progress at The Buckingham School. We 
are hoping that, by having access to this system, it will become easier to celebrate 
positives, embrace our house system and initiate learning conversations.    
 
To access the site for the first time, please follow the instructions on the enclosed 
document. The instructions are detailed but should be clear to follow. 
 
You will receive daily email notifications regarding your child’s behaviour, both positive and 
negative. You do have the option to change this to weekly or opt out altogether, if you so 
wish. You will also receive email notification when your child’s latest report is available to 
view.    
  
We hope that you will find this development useful and informative however, if you have any 
queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
dosborne@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
David Osborne 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of IT 
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